
Wishing you Good Times, Good Cheer, and a
Memorable New Year!

All of us at Evergreen Nurseries Inc.  want to thank you for your
business, loyalty, and support in 2016. We hope to see you again in 2017!

And don't forget...We Work Winters!

Firewood
Tree work
Land clearing
Stone walls
Holiday decoration removal
Snow removal on roof and
decks

Be sure to call us and ask for our
Special Winter Pricing on
tree work!

Floral shop under new
Management!



Come by our new floral shop! We
specialize in top quality unique
orchids! We can take special orders
and provide you with flower
arrangements for any occasion!
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